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Our transition to our new offices and student lounge (informally known now as the Student Engagement
Center) gives us a refreshing and new excitement for the year ahead. We have been very active and
busy preparing for Fall Term. Following is a list of activities:

In the Month of August, we began and completed 40+ hrs. of leadership training

As a team we created a Statement of Intent for the 2017-18 ASY

ASUCC Leadership Team has created and implemented a Code of Ethics

As a team we have chosen goals and objectives for the year ahead

As a team we narrowed down a mutual list of values that we will base decisions and activities
around for the upcoming year. The core values we have chosen are: Accountability, Adaptability,
Integrity, Trust, Dependability and Respect.

In the month of August we were able to coordinate a chance to introduce part of the team at
the TOP Program student orientation. We provided information for volunteer opportunities and
services we offer.

September 5th we planned to go to leadership Conference at Menucha which due to fires
conference was cancelled. In November UCC has the honor of hosting a reformatted statewide
Leadership Conference. We are excited to learn from our supervisors how to coordinate an
event of this scale.

As summer comes to an end, we are learning to work as a team. Embracing our individual roles in
leadership as well as the diversity each of us brings to the team.



